
SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY, MAY 26TH, 2024 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS:  We are pleased to announce our 2nd St. Ann's "The Eagle Classic" golf 

fundraiser. Tickets are limited. You can purchase tickets in person in the office. To ensure our 

fundraiser is a success we are asking all families to donate 1 bottle of red or white wine and a 

minimum of $5 in scratch tickets. See flyer for more details….In need of more scratch tickets. 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS:     
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PANCAKE BREAKFAST Sunday May 26th after 10 am Mass.   

LEGION OF MARY:  meets after Mass on Thursdays.  
MASS FOR WEDNESDAY MAY 29TH IS AT DUNROVIN AT 10:15 AM. 
 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE:     CORPUS CHRISTI     JUNE 2, 2024   1ST SUNDAY:  10 AM   

 READERS: T. ROBERTSON & L. LANGLEY;    MUSIC:  M. VAN DEN ELZEN 

 EUCHARISTIC:  M. MCKENZIE   USHERS:  CWL MEMBERS 
 

LAST SUNDAY’S DONATION:  $2,057.80  THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUSITY! 
Our parish now accepts donations through Interac email transfer: giving@stannsquesnel.org  

Online Pink envelope donations to the school (include your name and address): payments@stannseagles.com 

 

 

DEAR PARISHIONERS:   QUICK REMINDER REGARDING PARKING LOT USE:   

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR BELONGINGS ARE OUT OF SIGHT AND YOUR VEHICLE IS SECURE. 

 

FOOD BANK PICK UP NEXT SUNDAY 
 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church  
Pastor:  Rev Emannuel Onumadu 
100 Sutherland Avenue  
Phone: 250-992-2422  
Web: www.stannsquesnel.org   
Email stannsquesnel1@gmail.com   

St. Ann’s Catholic School  
Principal:  Tara Maurin Milley 
150 Sutherland Avenue  
Phone: 250-992-6237  
Web: www.stannsschool.ca  
Email principal@stannseagles.com   

 

Sunday Mass:  10 AM  
Weekday Mass: Mon—Sat 9 AM except 
Dunrovin:  Wed May 29th: 10:15 AM 
Rosary:  ½ hr before Mass;  
Adoration: Friday 9:30 AM to 4 PM;  
Reconciliation: ½ hr before Mass;  
Baptism, Wedding & Funeral: by appt. 

Parish Organizations:  
Planning: Dan Canuel;   
Finance: Carole Holtzman;  
Knights: Gerald Schut;  
CWL: Audrey Quechuck; 
CFFC: Yvonne Lebrun; 
Bible Study: Pat Tresierra;  
Legion of Mary:   

mailto:stannsquesnel1@gmail.com
http://www.stannsschool.ca/
mailto:principal@stannseagles.com


DIOCESAN NEWS:  Prayerful wishes to Fr. Rajesh Madtha who celebrates his 13th 

Anniversary of Priestly Ordination on May 26th, Fr. Donal O’Reilly who 

celebrates his 57th Anniversary of Priestly Ordination on May 27th, Most Rev. 

Joseph Nguyen who celebrates his 32nd Anniversary of Priestly Ordination on 

May 30th, and to Fr. Fred Weisbeck who celebrates his 38th Anniversary of 

Priestly Ordination on May 31st. 
 

“If you are afraid of other people’s opinion, you should not have become 

a Christian.” ~St. Jean Vianney 
 

Do you realize that Jesus is there in the Blessed Sacrament 

expressly for you, for you alone? He burns with the desire to come 

into your heart! (St. Therese of Lisieux) 

Make a note!   
 

DIOCESAN ADORATION FOR 

VOCATIONS beginning June 2nd 

to November 2nd throughout the 

Diocese, with different Parishes 

assigned a certain week.  St. Ann’s 

Quesnel adoration will be from 

Sept 29th to October 5th. 

 

We welcome into our parish 

Brooklyn Mattie Mueller and 

Noah Evander Helmer this 

Saturday May 25th. 
 

We congratulate James-Paul 

Carter and Joanna Krawczynski on 

their upcoming marriage 

Saturday, June 8th. 
 

We bid farewell to Henrique 

Louriero Saturday June 15th, and 

Trudy Dupuis Saturday June 22nd 



PRAYERS & DEVOTIONS: 

Mass Times and Readings & Intentions Year B 

*or 1st Reading: Romans 12.9-16          OM = Optional Memorial 

Please pray for Blaine Quechuck and the Quechuck family, Keith Holtzman, Gerald Schut, Teddy 

Andrews-New, Tex Andrews, and all those who are in need, sick and suffering in our families, parish, and 

community.  
 

Volunteer help needed for bandage-rolling and packaging.  Please 

call Yvonne Lebrun for more info @ 250-255-3349.  Materials 

needed for CFFC projects include:  used clean cotton sheets, bar 

soap and candle stubs.  Thank you very much in advance.  Boxed items are shipped to a 

warehouse in Penticton then distributed to different countries around the world providing 

for the poorest of the poor, carrying on the work of St. Teresa of Calcutta. 
 

 

GIFT CARDS: AVAILABLE IN THE BACK AFTER SUNDAY 
MASS AND AT THE SCHOOL DURING WEEKDAYS.  HELP 
SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL!  Thank you! The school accepts e-

transfers for payment. payments@stannseagles.com 
 

 

 
 

“The riddles of God are more satisfying than the 
solutions of man” ~GK Chesterton 

Mon 
27 

9 AM 
 1 Peter 1.3-9; 
 Mark 10.17-27 Robert Martin OM: St. Augustine of Canterbury 

 Tues 
28 

9 AM 
 1 Peter 1.10-16; 
 Mark 10.28-31 

Souls in Purgatory  

Wed 
29 

10:15 
AM 

 1 Peter 1.18-25; 
 Mark 10.32-45 

+Ita & Rosaleen Grant OM: St. Paul VI 

Thurs 
30 

9 AM 
 1 Pet 2.2-5, 9-12 
 Mark 10.46-52 

+Brendan Grant  

Fri  
31 

9 AM 
 Zephaniah 3.14-18* 
 Luke 1.39-56 

+Cliff Tresierra 
THE VISITATION OF THE  
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY  

Sat 
1 

9 AM  Jude 17-25++ 
 Mark 11.27-33 

Laura & Wade ST. JUSTIN 

Sun 
2 

10 AM ST ANN’S PARISHIONERS BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 

mailto:payments@stannseagles.com


 
Live-In Retreat, Seton House of Prayer, Kelowna, June 14-16th Has a few 
openings!! Don’t miss out on this wonderful weekend! The whole purpose of the 
Live-In is to lead those who come to a deeper personal relationship with Jesus 
Christ. People who make the Live-In seem to always experience “Jesus as 
someone real”. They experience a new peace and deeper faith. Many people say 
that during their Live-In, they have received a whole new outlook on life, an 
understanding of God’s love for them, and a new desire to pray and read 
scripture. The program involves a series of instructions and 
slides on the basis of Christian life. There are a variety of 
speakers from all walks of life. It is Roman Catholic funded 
and based. It includes the celebration of Reconciliation and 
the Eucharist. Shannon Moleski: moleskism@gmail.com or 
call or text 250-255-3444  
 

Words cannot express how very grateful and 
humbled we are to all of our beautiful parish 
and school family for the love and support we 
have received over the loss of our precious 
son, Joshua. 
For the many prayers, beautiful flowers in 
abundance, food, love and support.  We 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts.   
With love and prayers, Sandra, Dave and 
family. 



 



 

Wine & Scratch 

Tickets Needed! 
The Parent Support Group is looking for wine and scratch 
ticket donations. We will be having at our 2nd Annual St. 
Ann’s Golf Tournament, that will be on May 31st. If you are 
able to donate a bottle of wine or scratch tickets it would be 
very much appreciated. You can drop off donations in the 
office. Thank you for your support! 
 


